

Multnomah Education Service District

Pooling Professional Expertise for Education

June 6th, 2018

Dear Dr. Karen Fischer Gray,

Thank you to you and your entire district for your support of our First Annual Try All for All

Games. The Parkrose High School stadium was the perfect venue for our event.

I could not be happier with the support we received from Andrea Stevenson, Sharie Lewis,

Tom Dufrense, Dante Gouge, and others in your district.

This event touched the lives of over 100 students, their families, their teachers, their

support staff, and community members alike.

We very much value the partnership that we have with the Parkrose School District and

your commitment to doing what is best for students was evident at our games.

Erick Welsh

Principal, Wheatley School

Multnomah Education Service District (MESD)

14030 NE Sacramento Street

Portland, OR 97230 Phone: 503-262-4006

Cellular: 831-402-6893 ewelsh@mesd.k12.or.us